
From: Villar, Enrique:(GenCo-Nuc) <Enrique.Villar@exeloncorp.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 1:19 PM 
To: Guzman, Richard 
Subject: [External_Sender] Calvert Cliffs UFSAR Exemption Request 
 
Rich, 
 
Per our conversation today, I am forwarding this e-mail to clarify that Calvert Cliffs Unit 2 is the 
lead plant. 
 
As you noted in our submittal dated January 29, 2016, there are two typographical errors on 
page 4 of 5 of the attachment.    
 
Specifically, the words “CCNPP Unit 1” should be replaced with “CCNPP Unit 2” such that the 
last sentence of the first paragraph on top of page 4 of 5 should read “Submitting updates to the 
common CCNPP UFSAR 6 months following the CCNPP Unit 2 refueling outage as proposed 
and not exceeding 24 months between successive updates continues to meet the intent of the 
regulation from the perspective of regulatory burden reduction and maintaining UFSAR 
information up-to-date.” 
 
Similarly, the first sentence under section 3 (This exemption request is consistent with the 
common defense and security) should read “ This exemption requests NRC approval to permit 
periodic updates of the common CCNPP, Units 1 and 2, UFSAR to be submitted within 6 
months following completion of each CCNPP Unit 2  refueling outage, but not to exceed 24 
months from successive submittals.”   
 
It is clear from the last two paragraphs in page 2 of 5, the CCNPP Unit 2 was intended to be the 
lead plant.  
 
Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do. 
 
 
Enrique Villar 
Senior Licensing Engineer 
E-mail  Enrique.Villar@exeloncorp.com 
Office # (610) 765-5736 
Cell # (610) 368-5135 
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